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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Summer 2020 Results – Thursday 13 August 2020 
 
We are experiencing unprecedented times resulting from the Covid-19 pandemic.  The impact of this is far 
reaching and for your child has meant the cancellation of their summer exams.  While this is certainly unusual we 
are able to confirm that the national issue of A Level and Level 3 vocational qualification results will take place on 
Thursday 13 August 2020 as originally planned by awarding bodies.  
 

There is still much uncertainty as to how social distancing will impact on our lives going forward therefore, to 

ensure safety for you and our staff, we have made the decision to issue results online.  We have always valued 

the face to face process we usually follow to issue results so we are disappointed that this is not going to be 

possible this year.  
 

MCAS 

In order to prepare for an online results issue, we require you and your child to have access to MCAS and 
BromcomVLE accounts.  This is so we are able to communicate securely with you both. 
 

If you require a reminder of your MCAS username, please click here to submit an MCAS username reminder 
request.   
  
If you cannot remember your MCAS password, please use the ‘Forgotten Password’ link at the MCAS log in page 
to create a new one. 
 

BromcomVLE 
Please direct your child to access their BromcomVLE account so that we can communicate results information 
directly and securely to them.  A reminder of their BromcomVLE log in details has been sent to their school email 
account. 
  
Students can access their school email account via the school online portal.  The link to log into the portal is 
http://portal.office.com 
 

If your child requires assistance to access their student email account they should email helpdesk@stratfordschool.co.uk 
 

It is essential that you and your child have both accessed your MCAS and BromcomVLE accounts prior to 7 July.  
This is to ensure any access issues can be resolved before the end of the school year.  Access requests will not 
be possible on results day. 
 

Greater detail concerning the issue of results will be shared before the end of the school year. 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding, it is greatly appreciated. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs M Douglass 
Examinations Officer 

29 June 2020 
Ref:290620/Results20/Results20 
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